
Dear Parents, 
It was so nice to finally see the sun the last couple days, even for just a few 
hours!  I’d love to tell you that we won’t need hats, mittens and coats 
anymore, but it looks like it will still be in the 30’s and 40’s for the next 
week or so.  Thank you for sending in warm clothing for recess.  The weather 
has been unpredictable, at best! 

Report cards are being finalized, and I will be sending a 
hard copy home next week.  Kindergarten does not use 
Infinite Campus for grading, which makes it somewhat 
difficult to access your child’s report card.  I am so proud 
of the amazing progress in our kindergarten students over 
the past couple months!  Our math, reading and writing 
skills have greatly improved, and students are showing so 
much excitement and confidence in their reading!  
Congratulations to all of our students for their efforts 
and determination during March Reading Month!  Prizes were awarded this 
week, and all of our students were very deserving of their awards!   
Thank you for your help at home! 

Holy Week will be here soon, and we have been 
learning a lot about the The Last Supper, Good 
Friday, Stations of the Cross, and Easter.  Father 
Jim visited our classroom before Spring Break, and 
the students shared all of their knowledge with 
him!  Just a reminder that we do not have school on 
Good Friday (April 18) or Monday, April 21. 
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 Have a wonderful weekend! 
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Happy Birthday 

John! 
April 10


Thank you to this week’s Mystery Reader, 

Mr. Schrader!Spelling Words 

bad 
band 
bed 
bend 
boy 
bun 
bud 
bird 
big 
blue

Charity Day 
We will have a bonus Charity Day on 

Monday to support our local veterans. 
Please refer to the email sent out 

earlier this week for items to donate. 

Thank you!


